
_ g* "%:
i '% 4 UNITED STATES

DDd'|' D.E * Yg NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

In k. ). j WASHlfJGTON, D. C. 20555 f
o, . g

%, .....f

July 10,1980
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Mr. Rick Trombetta IN RESPONSE REFER-

20334 Saticoy Street'#10 TO F01A-80-A-22
-Canoga Park, CA 91306 (F01A-80-312)

Dear Mr. Trombetta:

This is in reply to your letter dated June 30, 1980, in which you
appealed NRC's failure to provide a response to your initial *

Freedom of Information Act request dated June 12, 1980.

In view of the fact that on July 3,1980, NRC completed action on
your initial request by providing you with documents subject to
your request, no further action will be taken on your letter of
June 30, 1980.
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Si cerely,

.

.M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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